
KOTA & KEVN  FCC for January through March, 2024

Gray Television Rapid City continued its commitment to covering issues impacting 
the local community across its platforms KOTA-TV and KEVN-TV.

· Public Safety stories topped our stories once again. In the past 3 months, we’ve 
done more than 1,000 stories that fall within this category, including judicial 
and crime stories, domestic violence prevention tips, and staying safe during 
cold weather. 

· Local government stories included the various city council reporting, but also 
bills making their way through the state legislature and following our 2 US 
Senators and lone Representative in Washington, D.C.  A number of road 
closures, as well as other transportation plans were also filed under local 
government.

· The almost 300 arts stories we did included local book releases, some 
“restaurant week” highlights, and various pop-up marketplaces.


